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Welbeck Primary School
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Kinglake Place, Meadows, Nottingham NG2 1NT

Tel: 0115915 3890/91 Fax: 0115 915 3755

e-mail: admin@welbeck.nottingham.sch.uk

Monday 8th February 2021

Dear home-schooling parents/carers,

You have made it to the last week of the first Spring half term-a massive well done for your effort and
patience.

Life in school has been much calmer with no further cases of Coronavirus and all children, staff and
their families have fully recovered.

Our staff now take part in weekly Lateral Flow Testing which means people who have no symptoms of
Covid but test positive do not come on site. This is an excellent way of stopping the transmission. So

far, no staff have tested positive since we have been using the tests.

We will continue to use these tests when we re-open in March so you can feel confident, school is a
very safe place for your child to return as soon as we get the go ahead.

Home learning will stop on Friday 12™ February to give you, your child and my staff a well earned
break. It will begin again on Monday 22" February, hopefully for a short time until we are back

together again on site.

Our Welbeck Food bank will stock larger parcels to cover the half term holidays, please come on
Friday 12" February to collect if you would like one.

Normality is finally on the horizon-cases continue to decrease Locally and Nationally with more
vaccinations given than people contracting the virus which is excellent news. Keep positive and we
will see you all soon.

Take care.

Warm regards,

Rebecca Gittins

Headteacher

4,
b GOLD I Nottingham _,;aw,g
RN AT/ AL Naace /| Healthy Schools Schools Trust o

a0 201842

Nottingham

City Council



